
              
 
 

          September 5, 2023 
 

Latino Caucus Endorses Michelle Rodriguez for State Assembly 
 

The California Legislative Latino Caucus issued the following statement upon endorsing 
Democrat Michelle Rodriguez for the 53rd State Assembly District, which will be open next year 
due to term limits: 
 
“The California Legislative Latino Caucus is proud to endorse Michelle Rodriguez for State 
Assembly District 53. Michelle has demonstrated a steadfast commitment to our core priorities, 
including social justice, equity in education and healthcare, and economic empowerment. 
 
As a strong Latina leader, she has shown unwavering support for the Latino community and a 
clear understanding of our diverse needs and aspirations. We look forward to Michelle’s 
valuable contributions in the Assembly, as we continue our shared mission of creating a fairer, 
more inclusive California for all.” 
 
Michelle Rodriguez issued the following statement after receiving the endorsement:  
 
“I am honored to have the endorsement of the California Latino Caucus in my run to represent 
the working families of the 53rd District. As a Latina woman, mom, and public servant, this 
endorsement reflects our shared commitment to investing in quality education, expanding 
healthcare access, protecting workers, and enhancing economic opportunities for all 
Californians. I have always championed the values of equity, diversity, and inclusivity in my 
career, values that the Caucus has tirelessly worked to promote within our state. I am looking 
forward to working hand in hand with the Latino Caucus to address these critical issues.” 
 
Rodriguez, as a member of the California POST Commission, focused on improving law 
enforcement training, has direct experience in the 53rd district working in health care and our 
schools, and is a mother and grandmother. She and her husband, Assemblymember Freddie 
Rodriguez, raised their four children in Pomona with an emphasis on public service, leading 
them to pursue careers in health care and as first responders.  
 
For more information, contact info@michelleforassembly.com or visit 
www.michelleforassembly.com  
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